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F Sydney Ports' response to Commercial Building C4 MOD 1 Preferred Project
epor

From: Daniela Vujic
To: "'ray.lawlor@planning.nsw.gov.au
Date: 2/6/2012 11:01 AM

Subject: Sydney Ports' response to Commercial Building C4 MOD 1 Preferred Project Report

m

<ray.lawlor@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Hi Ray,

Thank you for providing Sydney Ports with the opportunity to comment on the Preferred Project Report (PPR) dated 16
January 2012 for MP10_0025 (MOD 1). Sydney Ports has reviewed the information and requests that the Department
further consider the matter Sydney Ports raised regarding pedestrian management when completing the assessment
process for this project.

Sydney Ports notes Lend Lease’s commitment to provide a temporary pedestrian crossing across Hickson Road in close
proximity to the CPT facility to allow for pedestrians to cross safely to the eastern side of Hickson Road. However, should
the proposed development intend to redirect all pedestrian movements from the western side of Hickson Road (between
the intersection of Shelley Street and to the north of the intersection of Napoleon Street and Hickson Road) consideration
of appropriate pedestrian management at the intersection of Hickson Road and Napoleon Street should be provided while
construction works are being undertaken (or until the traffic signals are installed — refer to statement of commitment no.
41).

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss the above matters further.

Regards,

Daniela Vujic
Planning Assessment Manager

Sydney Ports Corporation
Level 4, 20 Windmill Street | Walsh Bay NSW 2000 Australia
PO Box 25, Millers Point | NSW 2000 Australia

www.sydneyports.com.au
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SYDNEY PORTS

This e-mail, and any attachments, are intended solely for the named
addressee. It is confidential, may contain privileged information or
material subject to copyright. If you are not the intended recipient, you
must not copy or distribute it, take any action in reliance on it or
disclose any details to any other person. If you have received this e-mail
in error, please let the sender know by reply e-mail, delete it from your
system and destroy any copies.

E-mails may be interfered with, contain computer viruses or other defects
and may not be successfully replicated on other systems. We make no
representations or warranties in relation to these matters. If you have
any doubts about the authenticity of an e-mail purportedly sent by us,
please contact us on 61 2 9296 4999.

postmaster@sydneyports.com.au
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